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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Good morning, 
I am very disappointed with the lack of consideration shown on the  proposal for 2020, 
Lakeshore Rd, Development which I received yesterday and would appreciate my email to be 
read by the appropriate party for consideration. 

1. The building on the east side is too close to the Bridgewater building creating a wall of
concrete and blocking views aswell as being too close to the parkland and lake. The heights
proposed for all structures would create a concept of massive density not appealing to the
beauty of the Burlington waterfront, or to all surrounding residents.

2. The designer concept to have a 1,000 + cars, Delivery trucks and hotel guests entering from
only one entrance on Elizabeth St would cause major disasters. It is a very big problem now
having only one entrance for the # of vehicles entering the parking garage for the Bridgewater,
aswell as delivery trucks daily and Hotel patrons aswell as cars dropping off  people to enjoy
the lake. Traffic is backed up often to Lakeshore Rd already without adding twice the load.

3. The noise level from traffic and all activities  from the existing festivals, Hotels and night
club, at present are out of control. With so many additional people and all the public amenities
at this new development would make the noise level disastrous for surrounding neighbors.

I request that this proposal be reviewed with careful consideration, for all the hundreds of 
neighbors living in surrounding dwellings as well as tourists visiting beautiful Burlington. 

Thank you for hearing my concerns and to take my concerns into consideration when deciding 
on a plan more conducive to the surrounding residents and the beautiful Burlington waterfront 
developments. 

Sincerely, 
Yvonne Miller 

Burlington, 

CPRM February 22, 2022
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Correspondence from Yvonne Miller




